7 April 2012

RE : Care Plan for Dental Care.

I have been a Patient, under the Care Plan for Dental Treatment for over the last few years. Ihave
been a Patient of Dr at the

I was referred under the Family Care Plan, after being Diagnosed with a Blood Cancer (Lymphoma)
in 2009.

Along with the Damage from the Chemo Treatment, I needed to get my Teeth & Dental work sorted
out, along with my other Health Issues.

The Dental Clinic has been very good to me, ... The Staff are friendly & Helpful, & my Dental
outcome has been excellent.

I have been advised that this scheme will be discontinued at the end of the year. I hope that the
Care Plan for Dental care can continue into the future.

Carole [amptotgh






